
Ladybug Race:
	 1st Toni Hunter on Epiphany
	 2nd Mindy Barrett on Kahlua
	 3rd Melanie McNally on SnapDragon

Complete Ladybug results here

SRS Aug 28:
	 1st Non-spin  - Louise
	 2nd Non-spin  – Rock n Roll
	 3rd Non-spin – Giola
	 1st Spinnaker - SnapDragon
	 2nd Spinnaker - Epiphany
	 3rd Spinnaker - Starship

Complete results here

X-Class Invitational:
	 1st Kahlua
	 2nd SnapDragon
	 3rd Hula Girl

Complete results here

The four-race Summer Race Series has drawn to a close. The late afternoon racing format 
was well received. We had ‘Pick Your Poison’ (17 boats), the Ladybug Race (17 boats), then 

we had some spirited windward-leeward racing on Aug 28th (10 boats), and finally the 
X-Class Invitational (12 boats). There is a full slate of Fall races planned, starting with 
Race to the Park on Sep 25th.� PHRF Fleet Captain, Tom McNally

Upcoming events
September 25th 
Race to the Park

October 2nd 
Bowlegs/Challenge Cup at FWYC

October 16th 
LJ Schooner’s Singlehanded Race

October 30th & 31st 
BBSC Sailfest Weekend

November 13th  
Grand Finale

http://www.bbsc.com/BBSC/Races/Results/Ladybug%20Race%20results%2021%2007%2031.pdf
http://www.bbsc.com/BBSC/Races/Results/21%2008%2028%20SRS%20Results.pdf
http://www.bbsc.com/BBSC/Races/Results/21%2009%2011%20X-Class%20Invitational%20Results.pdf


It’s been an exciting season, but we’ve been affected by the weather!  However, we managed to 
reschedule our last Small Boat Summer Series race on Sunday, 5 September, and it was a blast!  Thanks 
to Dinger Redinger and Mickey Duvall for doing race committee!

The winds were light, but it was a beautiful night on the water.  Congrats Tom McNally taking first 
in his Flying Scot, which he did with different crew on each race!  Zack Kastl & AWOL Hampton took 
second, and our junior racers Spencer & Logan took third!  Good Job!

We had an impromptu raft-up after the race because the next day was Labor day— it turned out to 
be a blast.  Because of that, we’re going to try and get some buzz for that on the next race!

The next race will be the “Columbus Day Invitational” on Sunday, 10 October, with a 2:00 start 
time.  Check your email as we get closer with more details, but let’s raft up after the race!  

Joseph “RAMSTY” Siberski
BBSC Small Boat Fleet Captain
Small-boat-captain@bbsc.com

Hola Intrepid Sailors,
Weather was questionable but the race committee SHENANIGAN made the call to race and it was a 
good call. They did a nice start and the line was clear.

Winds were light NE 4-6 kts. Race was straight line to the turning mark. Victory belonged to PIER 
PRESSURE (Their 3d first to the turning mark victory of the year - now they have a 7 min delay at the 
start).

It was a slow trip home. 1st to quit was IDA CLAIRE who then attacked DIAMOND which resulted in a 
fur ball slow BFM through the rest of the course into the channel and back to the slip.

Line honors belonged to STICKMAN (I assume they did their 2 required turns). STICKMAN is now the 
point leader for the season.

Wednesday Night Racing  
Czar, Brett Hinley

Finish places were:

DNF - IDA CLIARE

DNF - DIAMOND

8. MARU

7. SNAP DRAGON

6. AVOCET

5. WIND SWEPT

4. PIER PRESSURE

3. SHENANIGAN

2. EPIPHANY

1. STICKMAN

mailto:Small-boat-captain@bbsc.com


Welcome BackWelcome Back
Giovanni Piovesana / Laura Bernardi  

on Giola

2021 Bluewater Bay
Sailing Club Bridge

Commodore: Michael Morris
Commodore@bbsc.com

Vice Commodore: Jeff Amos
Vice-Commodore@bbsc.com

Treasurer: Leslie Cooper
Treasurer@bbsc.com

Secretary: Mindy Barrett
Secretary@bbsc.com

Rear Commodore: Zack Kastl & Aleska Kastl
Rear-Commodore@bbsc.com

PHRF Fleet Capt.: Tom McNally
PHRF-Fleet-Captain@bbsc.com

Small Boat Fleet Captain: Joseph “Ramsty” 
Siberski

Small-Boat-Captain@bbsc.com

Newsletter Editor: Patty Deming
Newsletter@bbsc.com

BBSC Store: Gail Saurman
Quarter-Master@bbsc.com

Web Site: Michael Phillips
Web-Master@bbsc.com

For information, contact any  
Bridge Member or visit  

www.bbsc.com

Join the club for Tuesday 
Trivia Nights at 3rd Planet

September 23 is the last day to  
order 2021 Wednesday Night shirts 

Gail Saurman:  
quarter-master@bbsc.com 

or go to:  
http://www.bbsc.com/BBSC/Home/

bbscWedNightShirts.html

Ahoy Sailors,

We are starting to feel the fall weather come in, and it has been 
beautiful! We have had several events on really nice evenings 
recently, and more are to come. Our traditional fall lineup is 
back, including Race to the Park, a Fall Cruise, the Single 
Handed race, and Grande Finale. This year we are also including 
SailFest as a weekend at the end of October with events for all 
sailors. Take a look at the calendar and read up on how you can 
get involved in the articles from your Bridge in this newsletter.

With regard to the other weather events of this time of year, 
we have already dodged two hurricane bullets so far. I am sure 
more will line up for us in the coming months before we can 
breathe easy again. Take a moment to make sure your hurricane 
plan is in place, and check on your fellow sailors as well. 

Soon it will be time to think about end of year events and 
awards. I look forward to celebrating what has turned out to be 
a pretty good year with all of you. Until then,

See you underway.
Commodore Michael Morris
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